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                                                                                                                  13th November 2023  
                                                                                                                 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 5 & 6 Christmas Performance – “ Glad Tidings” 
 
The dates for the KS2 Christmas performances are as follows: 
 
Thursday 14th December 2.00pm 
Friday 15th December 9.20am 
 
Tickets must be ordered via your child’s SCOpay account. There will be an option to choose 
which day you would like tickets for on this. You are welcome to request 2 tickets for one 
performance or 1 ticket for each performance. Please note no additional tickets will be able 
to be ordered. Due to limited space in the hall only 2 tickets in total per child can be issued. 
Tickets can be ordered from Monday 13th November. In the event of both performance 
dates being ticked only 1 ticket per performance will be issued. The cut-off date to order 
tickets is Sunday 3rd December. There is an option to make a contribution of £2 per ticket, 
this will be used to raise funds for the school.  
 

ADMISSION IS BY TICKET ONLY 
 
Tickets will be sent home with your child from Tuesday 5th December. A Groupcall message 
will notify parents when tickets are going to be sent home.  
 
We request if possible young children and babies are not brought to performances as they 
may cause a distraction. If you do have to bring a younger child/baby please ensure you take 
them out of the performance if they become disruptive in any way.  May we please also 
remind you to switch off your mobile phone during the performance and to keep all fire exits 
clear. 
 
Admission will be through the KS2 Main Entrance. 
 
May we take this opportunity to remind you that any photographs or video taken 
during performances are solely for your own use and MUST not to be shared via any 
social media platform.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Mrs N Haslam-Davis 
Headteacher 
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